
 

7 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

On Monday 11 September Vancols Photographers will be in school taking the Year 7 
photographs. Your young person will bring home a proof card containing a QR code that 
you can scan to view and order any photos online. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 
 


